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Tomorrow, the Irish Government will deliver the new National Development Plan and Planning
Strategy at a launch event in Sligo, in the west of the country.

The commentary from the Geoview Commercial Vacancy Report re-inforces the need for a better
spread of investment across the country from now on. Whilst Dublin is (worryingly) awash with
stories of record rents, new deals and new entrants, the story outside the capital is very different.
No doubt many investors are now wondering whether central Dublin has just become too
expensive.

The launch tomorrow will signal where the Government want investment to focus over the coming
decade with €115 billion of spending to be identified. Expect lots of photo opps and you can guess
that Sligo is going to get some good news! Depressingly we are seeing the usual rumour and
speculation about political interference and jockeying. No doubt we will see some surprises, but if
you're looking for long term investment opportunities it should provide a good guideline for where
infrastructure spend will be focussed from the public purse. 

Clients are increasingly concerned about value for money and site prices being unrealistic in the
capital. Will new policies be able to steer money away from the East? Remember "decentralisation"
in the 2000's? A complete disaster launched to huge fanfare. Hopefully we will have learnt from
past experience and a more measured, evidence based approach will be taken this time around. 

For information on our real estate services, please contact ireland@ogier.com 

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.
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https://www.geodirectory.ie/Geodirectory/media/casestudies/CaseStudies/Official-GeoDirectory-GeoView-Commercial-Issue-14-Q4-2017.pdf
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Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Key Contacts

John Hogan

Partner

Ireland

E: john.hogan@ogier.com

T: +353 1 632 3111

Related Services

Property law
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